
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BY-LAW NUMBER 251-7-2024 comes into force 

 

NOTICE is hereby given by the undersigned that at the regular meeting held March 6, 2024, the Municipal 
Council adopted the following By-Law: 

 « By-Law number 251-7-2024 entitled « By-Law amending By-Law number 251, as amended, 
concerning permits and certificates, in order to adjust provisions relating to documents required for the 
construction of an access driveway ». 

 
The purpose of said by-law is to adjust, for purposes of public safety and regulatory consistency, the provisions 
relating to the documents required for the construction of an access driveway. 
 
The said By-Law came into force on May 27, 2024, when the certificate of conformity was issued by the 
Brome-Missisquoi MRC. 

This By-Law comes into force in accordance with the Law and any person interested who wishes to consult 
the said By-Law may do so at the Town’s office, 11 Principale Sud Street, Sutton, during regular office hours.  
You may also consult the adopted By-Law by clicking on the following link: https://sutton.ca/en/public-notice-
coming-into-force-by-law-251-7-2024  
 
Given at Sutton, Quebec, this 6th day of the month of June in the year 2024. 
 
 
 
 
Jonathan Fortin, LL.B., OMA 
Assistant Director General | 
Town Clerk and Director of Legal Affairs 


